
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

"Creative people are curious, flexible, persistent and independent with a tremendous spirit of adventure and 

love of play" Henry Matisse    

Dear Parents 

One of the most rewarding aspects as a teacher is to reflect on how far     our little ones in our care have 

progressed and developed since January. It’s also a reminder of the quality of staff that we have in this school 

and the absolute commitment that they have in teaching our little ones. We would like to thank all the parents 

for the positive response on plastic shoes. Most of our little one are now bringing the     plastic shoes for scooter 

riding. 

Mandela Day 

Take action, inspire change and make Mandela day every day. On the 18th of July some of our staff managed to 

go to Tholaulwazi Home based and help them with cleaning and bought some goodies for them. 

Eylog 

We hope by now all our parents have submitted all your email address to the school for eylog lf not we kindly ask 

for your email for eylog registration. Teddy bear class and Chameleon class are already sending their daily reports 

via eylog. 

Pyjama Day 

As we are kissing goodbye to winter our Pyjama day ended on the 28th of July. We have enjoyed watching 

movies and eating popcorns on our Pyjama days. To mark a milestone we rounded our Pyjama day by having a 

Mr and Miss Pyjama Competition. We had fun and enjoyed seeing our little ones showing off what they are made 

off. All the children have special talent that they need to be noticed and natured so that they will do well in 

school and in their later lives. 

Reception 

Since our little ones are very busy during play time we are no longer using the window to enquire at our 

reception we kindly ask you to make all your enquiring inside the reception sitting down. 

Staff 

"Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world" Nelson Mandela .Our staff are 

always upgrading themselves studying. We are having a new assistant teacher ma'am Kedibone, Ma'am Maggie is 

going away to further her studies and Ma'am Kedibone is taking her place. Ma’am Sheila is on sick leave to 

resume work on the 15th of August 2016.Ma’am Joyce will be moving to Teddy Bear class as she is more 

experienced with the little ones and Ma’am Ntebaleng will be joining Chameleon class. 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Late collection 

Parents we kindly advice you to pick up our little ones before or at 17:30pm.It mentally tortures our little ones to 

be at school until late. Our school closes at 17:30pm and our aftercare teacher goes home at 17:30. Late 

collection is charged at R30 per 5minutes payable with school Fees. Our teachers are using public transport and 

stay far so they cannot be at school until late.  

Accounts 

School fees must be paid in advance, fees paid after the 2nd will have a R100 penalty.  Cash Payment for School 

fees will not be allowed at the school for security reasons, please use the following methods for paying 

fees(EFT, Debit Orders and ATM deposit) Statement will be emailed monthly (please provide your email 

address). For any account related queries please use this email address:finance@newkidscare.co.za 

Holidays 

Please be informed that on Monday the 8th of August 2016 it’s our school holiday and Tuesday the 9th of August 

2016 is Women’s day and school will re-open on Wednesday 10th of August 2016. 

Uniform 

Days for our uniforms 

Monday Blue 

Tuesday Pink 

Wednesday Purple 

Thursday Yellow  

Friday Blue 

 

From the 1st of August every child is expected to wear uniform as required. From Teddy bear class, Chameleon      

class, Giraffe class, Zebra class, Whale class and Penguin class will be wearing a school Golf T-shirt, blue jeans (the 

jeans can be shorts or long with any shoes. Dragonfly, Cheetah, and Dolphin class wear Golf T-shirts with skorts 

and shorts. As we are still experiencing cold mornings and hot afternoons our little still need to wear their own 

warm jackets and jersey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

TRIPS: 

AUGUST TRIPS: 

10 Aug. Trip to fire station Mabopane  (Whale, Penguin, Dragonfly, Cheetah and Dolphin class only) 

22 Aug. Best Birds (Zebra, Giraffe, Whale and Penguin Classes only) 

25 Aug. Trip to the Zoo(Dragonfly, Cheetah and Dolphin classes only) 

 

SEPTEMBER TRIPS: 

 

06 Sept. Shopping  (Giraffe, Zebra and Penguin classes only) 

08 Sept. Spur and Movies  (Dragonfly, Cheetah, Dolphin classes only) 

09 Sept. Grand parents’ day (at school) 

10 Sept.   Family Sport day 

OCTOBER TRIPS: 

22 October Family trip day 

10 Nov Animal show (at school) 

26 Nov Graduation day & Concert day (venue still to be announced) 

Closing day 09December 2016 

 

CREATIVE ART (farm animals) 
  



 
 

 
 

 

 

MR AND MISS PYJAMA 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR BIRTH DAY     CLASS ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards. 

Nthabi and NKC Team 

 

 

 

 


